
 

 

 

 

 

 Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2019-2020                                                         Date:- 20/01/2020 

 

 

Notice 

 

This is to notify that the Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya will arrange a talk show 

programme on swachhata   on and from 24th January, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. organised by 

NCC Unit at our college premises. All students, Faculty members and administrative staff 

are requested to attend the said programme.     

 

 

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Talk show programme on Swachhata, 2020 

 

 

Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya conducted a talk show programme on Swachhata on January 24, 2020, at 11:00 

a.m. in the college premises. Organized by the NCC Unit, the event aimed to promote awareness and discussions on 

cleanliness and hygiene.The programme witnessed enthusiastic participation from students, faculty members, and 

administrative staff. The NCC Unit orchestrated an insightful and engaging talk show, featuring discussions on the 

importance of maintaining cleanliness in our surroundings and the role of individuals in contributing to the Swachh 

Bharat Abhiyan.Students actively participated in the talk show, expressing their views, asking questions, and 

contributing to the meaningful dialogue. Their involvement demonstrated a keen interest in understanding and 

addressing issues related to Swachhata.The event also included interactive sessions, where students shared their ideas 

on practical measures that can be implemented to enhance cleanliness on the college campus and in the community. 

This exchange of ideas showcased the commitment of the college community to contribute positively to the Swachhata 

initiative. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


